
 
 
 

DOOR COUNTY RESIDENTS WANTED 

Sept. 13th Town Hall Sessions Seek Resident Input 

Destination Door County has gathered a group of 
community leaders and local organizations to create a 
Destination Master Plan for our community. This 
dynamic, resident-influenced long-term planning 
document will help guide sustainable growth and 
development in Door County. The plan will be built 
around the needs of residents, visitors and stakeholders 
ranging from tourism to economic development to 
county planning.  
  
Since May of this year, we have been in the research phase of the process. We’ve conducted 
one-on-one interviews, held focus group meetings, and received more than 1,200 online surveys 
back from residents and stakeholders. 
  
The Destination Master Plan will create a strategic and shared vision for the future of Door 
County’s economy to ensure its long-term economic sustainability while preserving the 
environment, quality of life for residents and quality of place. As important as the final document 
is, equally important is the planning process that integrates inclusive community engagement.  
 
The input of our residents is critical to the overall effectiveness of the Destination Master Plan. 
All Door County residents are invited to participate in the conversation and share their thoughts 
at one of three upcoming community town hall events where our consultants will ask for 
feedback that will support the development of the Destination Master Plan. We invite you to join 
us at one of the following public meetings: No pre-registration is necessary. 

 

 

 
 
 

Public Notice 
It is possible that members of and possibly a quorum of members of other governmental bodies of the 
municipality may be in attendance at the above-stated meeting to gather information; no action will be taken by 
any governmental body at the above stated meeting other than the governmental body specifically referred to 
above in this notice. Copies of reports and other supporting documentation are available for review at the Town 
Offices during scheduled office hours or by appointment.  


